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Answers to Prayer: 

• Joshua finished language classes! 

• Marilyn’s citizenship documents were 

obtained! 

• Ezra and Marilyn are healthy and 

growing well (Marilyn is a smiley, 

chunky 2 month old and Ezra is excited 

to celebrate his 3rd birthday this week!) 
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Dengue Fever 
Dear family in Christ, 

 First, we would like to apologize for the 

tardiness of this letter. The last week of July, Teah 

contracted Dengue Fever. It landed her in the hospital 

for one week. The first week of August she was able to 

come home, however she was still very weak. Even as I 

write this letter, she is still experiencing some pain in 

her joints. Dengue fever is a real problem in the 

Dominican Republic right now. It has affected over 

7500 people according to local newspapers. There 

have also been 10 confirmed Dengue related deaths 

this season. We praise Lord for Teah’s recovery. We 

know many of you were praying fervently and we 

thank you for your labors in prayer.  

   

 

2 More Teens were Born Again! 
In early August, we had the privilege of having 

Dominican Pastor Tomas Campiz preach for us at 
Iglesia Bautista Agua Vivia. He preached on the 
promises of God. During invitation time, two of our 
teen boys, Estarling and Makevin walked the aisle and 
Missionary Wesley Lane was able to lead them to the 
Lord. Please pray for these two young men as they 
begin to grow in their relationship with Jesus. Please 
pray for us as we help disciple and encourage them.  

 
 

 
Trash Truck Wreck 

Another interesting event that happened in 
July was a trash truck backed into our SUV and busted 
up the front end. The Lord works in mysterious ways, 
as this gave me an open door into the D.R.’s equivalent 
of our City Hall. God gave me the opportunity to 
witness to the man in charge of public works in 
Jarabacoa. I was able to share the Gospel with Him as 
well as a little about the church. We finished out the 
day with city of Jarabacoa paying for the damages and 
a promise that Senor Teme and his family will visit the 
church soon. Please pray more will accept our 
invitations to come and see that the Lord is good.  
Your fellow-servants 
in the DR, 
Josh and Teah  
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  

Estarling and Makevin after Morning Service 

Some of our youth visiting Teah in the 

Hospital with Missionary Wesley Lane 

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

